
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 09 December 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I have asked our Trust to conduct some stakeholder voice on Friday 11th December 2020.  

As part of this exercise which will include staff and pupils within school, I am keen to involve a 

number of parents. This will provide an opportunity for you to express any views you have about 

Thornhill directly to the Trust.  

The discussion / session will be conducted by either Mr Inman or Miss McBride who are both 

employed directly by the Trust and not Thornhill Academy, so please be as open and honest as you 

can be. The parent sessions are to be conducted via Zoom and should take no longer than 30 

minutes.  

If you would be willing to join this activity, then please choose a time from the table below.  

3.30 – 
4.00 
PM   

KS3/
KS4   

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77249810993?pwd
=VHIwK3EraVVONnlialViYlZGYW1rQT09    

Meeting ID: 772 4981 0993   
Passcode: Thornhill2   

5.00 – 
5.30 
PM   

KS3   
https://zoom.us/j/97631862841?pwd=UEZTRD

BWbW1SMHI0NzJXYzU5YWpMUT09     
Meeting ID: 976 3186 2841    

Passcode: Thornhill2    

5.00 – 
5.30 
PM   

KS4   
https://zoom.us/j/95113752548?pwd=UERZdFF

WR0QxdzRLbWI5R1d3YVZMQT09    
Meeting ID: 951 1375 2548    

Passcode: Thornhill2    

If these times are unsuitable please either write to us with comments or request a Zoom link later in 
the evening. 

We look forward to hearing your views. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Redford 
Head teacher 
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